
 
Dear Year 12 
 
I have received the following from UNSW today. It shows how you can register for the UNSW winter 
Gateway program which is a stepping stone into UNSW. This is the last year that it will be available 
to students from St Clare’s. 
 
You are also able to get free access to different online HSC study workshops in June. You DON’T have 
to go to UNSW, however you will probably get emails from them which is fine especially if you are 
considering going there. The more help you can get the better especially when it is free. 
 
When you click on the link you may need to copy and paste it into Google Chrome if that is not your 
default web browser. 
 
https://unsw.us8.list-
manage.com/track/click?u=3d08db3cdc31c5dd362aff120&id=bfed468399&e=08c7fb09e8 
(This is the link to register) Please read the following first!!!! 
 
Karen McCann 

Careers / VET Adviser 

 
 

 

An important announcement regarding UNSW 

Gateway  

Recently we notified St Clare's High School that under the revised 

eligibility criteria for UNSW Gateway, students from St Clare's High 

School would no longer be eligible for this admission pathway from 2021 

onward.  

Rest assured though, that current Year 12 students from St Clare's High 

School remain eligible to participate in the Gateway Admissions Pathway 

in 2020 and we look forward to welcoming them into the 

program. Applicants are also eligible for priority consideration for 

available equity scholarships, including accommodation scholarships.  

 

 

Introducing the UNSW Gateway Winter Program  

https://unsw.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3d08db3cdc31c5dd362aff120&id=bfed468399&e=08c7fb09e8
https://unsw.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3d08db3cdc31c5dd362aff120&id=bfed468399&e=08c7fb09e8


 

In the wake of the current COVID-19 crisis, UNSW has reimagined its 

Gateway Program to become an innovative and exciting new Admission 

Pathway specifically for students from UNSW Gateway partner schools.   

We know that many students face significant barriers on the pathway 

from school to university, and the current crisis has made those 

obstacles even more challenging.   

The Gateway Admission Pathway and Program supports students from 

Gateway partner schools to navigate a clear pathway to 

university, providing eligible students with an early conditional offer to 

UNSW. An early conditional offer considers applicants on the basis not 

only of their ATAR, but on the many other attributes that students bring to 

their studies at school and university.  

In 2020, Year 12 students from St Clare's High School are eligible to 

participate in the Gateway Admission Pathway and Program.   

It is important to note that the Gateway Admission Pathway prioritises 

students with a residential address in the lowest 25% of areas, as ranked 

by the SEIFA index.   

 

 

 

  

Access our HSC revision online 

The Gateway Winter Program is a 100% digital HSC revision and 

preparation program that students from Gateway schools can access for 

free in the July school holidays. The Gateway Winter Program provides 

comprehensive study support from subject matter experts, current UNSW 

students, tutors and mentors. Participants in the Gateway Winter Program 

will also receive guidance in applying for an early conditional offer to 

UNSW.  

 

https://unsw.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3d08db3cdc31c5dd362aff120&id=fcd55130e7&e=08c7fb09e8


 

Learn more  

 

 

 

How can students register for the Gateway Winter 

Program?   

The Gateway Winter Program runs from 6-10 July 2020 and is delivered 

entirely online. Students can access all components of this program 

remotely. Teachers can also register to view our program and access 

resources.   

This brochure will tell you everything you need to know about registering 

for and participating in the UNSW Gateway Winter Program.  

Registrations for the Gateway Winter Program are now open. 

 

 

Register now  

 

 

 

Learn more about UNSW Gateway Pathway and Program here.  

Questions? Please email UNSWGateway@unsw.edu.au  

 

If you don’t attend a Gateway School you can still be part of our Winter 

Gateway program and we can assist you with other admission pathways 

to UNSW that you may be eligible for. Check our FAQ’s for more 

information or get in touch.  

We look forward to welcoming you online!  
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